
Signing up for a 
group fitness class 

or swim lane



Visit our website at 
andrews.edu/wellnesscenter

Click this link on our 
homepage

http://andrews.edu/wellnesscenter


Before logging in, save 
this page to your 
homescreen for each 
access in the future. 

Select your browsers’ 
”share” option



Select “Add to Home 
Screen” 



Click on the button 
you’ve created to 
access the Class 
Registration page. 



Login to your user 
account. 
*Only those with active 
memberships will be 
able to register for a 
class/swim lane. 



To narrow results, select 
“Group Fitness” or ”Pool 
Schedule” from the 
Category drop down list. 
For easier viewing, 
select the “Calendar 
View” option, next to 
Class Registration. 



If desired, select “day” 
to further narrow 
viewing results. 



Select the class or swim 
time you’d like to 
register for by clicking 
on it. 



Now click “Register”



Select N/A from the 
Mobile Provider drop 
down menu, then click 
“Register” again. 



That’s it! Your 
class/swim lane will 
show up under “My 
Classes”. Clicking on 
“View” will provide more 
details, or allow you to 
unregister. 



Have a question? Email 
thewellnessclub@andrews.edu

mailto:thewellnessclub@andrews.edu

